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From: Matthew Bastura <matthew bastura@globaldetailing.com>
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2010 6:30 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Ce: cpowell(@gata.org

Subject: Manipulation of silver

Dear Sirs;

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the issue of position limits for precious metals.

Please establish a speculative position limit in Comex Silver of no more than 1500 contracts.

Please restrict any hedging exemptions from those limits to legitimate hedgers.

Please stop the levels of concentration in Comex silver futures that have been experienced over the past few years on the
short side of the market.

This is not a fair practice and us everyday investors who are looking for smart investments based upon world conditions are
suffering, all to make the big greedy banks profit at the expense of the little guy.

Best regards,

Matthew Bastura, C.E.T.
Ph: 780.486.5300 X:221
Fax: 780.486.5353
Mobile: 780.907.1272



